
William Watson 

 

Pumpkin Carving Display 
 
 

Students are invited to bring in their “Already Carved” pumpkins 
to school on Friday, October 30. 

 

There will be 2 randomly selected prizes! 

One for Primary, one for Intermediate. 

 

Please no candles as battery operated lights can be provided. 

We look forward to seeing your creations! 
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